January 18, 1918

Superintendent, Motor Vehicle Department, Sacramento, California.

Dear Sir:-

On December 28th we sent you draft for \$46.80 for licenses for motorcycles and automobiles, some of which we have already received. The receipted voucher, however, we have not had returned to us, and we would thank you very much if you would receipt same and return as soon as convenient.

Yours vory truly,

Cuyamaca Water Company,

LBM/bm

Socretary.

Superintendent Motor Vehicle Department,
Sacramento, Calif.

Dear Sir:

Enclosed you will find the \$5.00, as requested.

I don't care for the money particularly, but inasmuch as your clerk anticipated that I had been using the car before applying for license, I will enclose an affidavit, and if the enclosed is satisfactory send number own to Monterey. If there is anything more wanted, let me know, and I will try and make it good.

Yours very truly,

JALL-S

March 19th, 1 9 3 0.

File

Supt. Motor Vehicle Dept., Sacramento, Calif.

Dear Sir:

We beg to acknowledge receipt of the automobile and motorcycle license numbers for the year 1930, but so far we have failed to receive our voucher, which we sent to you to be receipted, with our check. Will you kindly investigate this, and return our voucher, properly receipted, as soon as convenient?

Yours very truly,

CUYAMACA WATER COMPANY.

LBM: EF

Secretary.

October 9th, 1929.

Frank G. Snook, Chief Division of Motor Vehicles Sacramento, California.

My dear Mr. Snook:

Faciosed find letter from my good friend, Arthu II. Nelson, whom I can vouch for absolutely.

He has been almost like a son in our family and lived with us for many years.

Ho has a fine personality, is thoroughly honest, and will make good I am positive.

Please see what you can do for him.

yours sinceroly,

Fred.

STATE OF CALIFORNIA DIVISION OF MOTOR VEHICLES FRANK G. SNOOK, CHIEF OF DIVISION SACRAMENTO October 11, 1929 Colonel Ed Fletcher, 1020 Ninth Street, San Diego, California. Dear Sir: This is to acknowledge your communication of October 9th, 1929, regarding your good friend, Arthur H. Nelson, who desires a position as deputy in the Long Beach office of the Division of Motor Vehicles. Positions in the clerical line are all filled through application to the Civil Service Commission, who, at our request, submit the personnel requested to fill any increases that might be deemed necessary by this department. Sincerely yours, FGS:NV

Ed Fletcher Papers

1870-1955

MSS.81

Box: 4 Folder: 10

General Correspondence - California State. Division of Motor Vehicles



Copyright: UC Regents

Use: This work is available from the UC San Diego Libraries. This digital copy of the work is intended to support research, teaching, and private study.

Constraints: This work is protected by the U.S. Copyright Law (Title 17, U.S.C.). Use of this work beyond that allowed by "fair use" requires written permission of the UC Regents. Permission may be obtained from the UC SanDiego Libraries department having custody of the work (http://libraries.ucsd.edu/collections/mscl/). Responsibility for obtaining permissions and any use and distribution of this work rests exclusively with the user and not the UC San Diego Libraries.